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November 28, 2008 
 
Dr. Kay Li 
President 
Canadian Foundation for Asian Culture (Central Ontario) Inc. 
vmacch@yorku.ca 
 
 
Dear Dr. Li, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence about the Virtual Museum of Asian Canadian Cultural 
Heritage. 
 
I note that in addition to preparing the virtual museum, the Canadian Foundation of Asian 
Culture (Central Ontario) Inc. has held several events to promote Asian culture, and has ongoing 
plans for further events. I am pleased to send to you a letter of congratulations. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for success in all your organization’s endeavours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen Wynne 
Minister of Education 
 
Enclosure 
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November 28, 2008 
 
 
Dr. Kay Li 
President 
Canadian Foundation for Asian Culture (Central Ontario) Inc. 
 
 
Dear Dr. Li, 
 
On behalf of the Ministry of Education, I am pleased to congratulate you and your colleagues for 
establishing the Virtual Museum of Asian Canadian Cultural Heritage (VMACCH). 
 
The virtual museum will be instrumental in fulfilling the commitment of the Canadian 
Foundation for Asian Culture (Central Ontario) Inc. to inform people about how the Asian 
Canadian communities live in Canada, and the ways in which they express and celebrate their 
cultural identity. The VMACCH will help Canadians to further appreciate Asian heritage and the 
contributions that citizens of Asian descent have made to this country. 
 
I realize that it takes many people to prepare for and carry out a project of this extent. I commend 
you all, including the supporters of this cultural venture. 
 
Once again, congratulations to you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen Wynne 
Minister of Education 
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